
 
 
 

 

 

Dear applicant 

Lead Teacher of Enhanced Provision: Link 

How to apply 

Thank you for showing an interest in this vacancy.  Please read the details of the job specification and the 
information about our school and decide whether this is the job and the school for you! 
 
In order to apply for the position please write a letter of application (no more than 2 sides of A4) outlining your 
philosophy of education and send by email to ajh@kingdown.wilts.sch.uk by the 28th November 2022 at 12:00pm 
 
The strongest candidates will be invited for interview in the week commencing 5th December.  The day will 
include: 

 

• Welcome to the school, information and discussion 

• Tour of the school 

• Teaching  

• Short listing if required 

• Formal interview for short listed candidates by Headteacher, and Senior Leaders.  
 
We look forward to reading your letter of application. 
 
NB:  If you are shortlisted for interview, please ensure that you have available on request: originals of your DfE / 
Teaching Council for England Registration (formerly the GTC) Teacher Evidence, Qualification Evidence 
(Certificates), and DBS certificate (if you have one). As part of our safer recruitment processes, if you are 
shortlisted for the post we will carry out a social media account search. Thank you. 
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